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MASSES THIS WEEK 
 
 

Sat 29/05/21 12:30 CTK  
The Most Holy Trinity 

Solemnity 

Arthur McKeown (RIP) 

18:00 OLAM James Heaney (RIP) 

Sun 30/05/21 10:00 CTK Patrick Fields (RIP) 

11:30 OLAM Edward Warland (RIP) 

Mon 31/05/21 09:30 Mon. 
 

Visitation of BVM - Feast 
Mr & Mrs Gibowska (RIP) 

12:00 CTK Sr Marie Ingles 

Tue 01/06/21 09:30 Mon. 
 

St. Justin, Memorial 
Bronislawa & Jozef Banat (RIP) 

12:00 CTK Mary Goggin (RIP) 

Wed 02/06/21 08:00 Con.  
Feria in OT – Wk 9 

Vince Phelan 

09:30 Mon. People of the parishes 

11:00 CTK Kathleen Eustace - Requiem 

Thu 03/06/21 
 

09:30 Mon. Ss Charles Lwanga & 
Commapnions, Martyrs 

Sandra Phelan (RIP) 

12:00 CTK Butler family (RIP) 

Fri 04/06/21 
 

09:30 Mon. 
 

Feria in OT – Wk 9 
Sr Sheila Mary (Golden Jubilee) 

12:00 CTK Lucyna Szambir 

Sat 05/06/21 12:30 CTK  
Corpus Christi 

Solemnity 

Annie Rochford (RIP) 

18:00 OLAM Josephine O'Sullivan (Get well) 

Sun 06/06/21 10:00 CTK Antony Gilbert (RIP) 

11:30 OLAM Nancy and Vincent Owens (Anni.) 
 

 

 
 
ADORATION AND BENEDICTION 
In giving thanks for the gift of the Blessed Sacrament and the Diaconate Ordination of Stephen Fleming, we are 
having Adoration and Benediction next Sunday, 5:30pm, at the Church of Our Lady of the Assumption. 
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK 
Ron & Monique Hunt, Jean McCabe, Luke Byrne, John Butler, Muriel Cowan, Paul Cowan, John & Sandra 
Mageean, Gerald, Sarah McCallion, Audrey Vickers, John, Sadie Pulido, Sheila Ferns, Mary McGee, Margaret 
Gasson, Claire & Mark, Mary Ann Gniadkowski, Niamh O’ Reilly, Carole Smith, Alan Rowan, Doreen Lakin, Kyle 
Billing, Jo Teece, Nicola Jones, Deacon Jack, Daniel Kelly, Sean Butler, Sr Marie, Patricia Nash, Victorio Baudo. 
 

RIP:  Please pray for Mary Casidy and Denis Harrington who died recently.  May they rest in peace. 

 
Prayer of Spiritual Communion 

Lord God, our light and our salvation, we praise you for your gifts of life and faith.  We thank you for the desire you 

have planted in our hearts, our yearning to see your face.  Help us to meet you in prayer, to walk in your ways, 

and to speak to others of our joy and consolation in your presence.  Give us the wisdom to appreciate your Son’s 

self-gift in the Eucharist, so that although we cannot now be at mass to receive this gift sacramentally we may still 

be able to receive him spiritually.  Give us faithfulness in this present life so that we may come into full 

communion with you and with all that belong to you.  We make this prayer through the same Christ our Lord.  

Amen. 

 

 

 

 

DO NOT come if you are infected with the virus or are sick. 

You must SOCIALLY DISTANCE (1m+) whilst in Church and wear a mask. 

STEWARDS will welcome you, and give instructions. 

The TOILETS will NOT be open for use. 

 

tel:0121%20373%200988
mailto:kingstandingchristtheking@gmail.com
http://www.christ-theking.org.uk/
http://www.maryvale.org.uk/


Last Week’s Collection CtK      Last Week’s Collection OLAM 
 
Envelopes £    95.00      Envelopes £  171.05 
Loose  £  124.10                          Loose  £  147.17  
St. Orders £  206.69             St. Orders £    33.46  
Total  £  425.79       Total  £  351.68 
 
 
Thank you for your kind donations. 
 
Concert: Beautiful Songs & Spirituals 
Tuesday 6th July, 7:30pm, at St Margaret Mary’s Church, Birmingham B237AB.  An evening of beautiful songs and 
spirituals performed with voice and piano.  The programme will feature compositions by Bach, Barber and Vaughan 
Williams as well as traditional Spirituals such as ‘Steal Away’ and ‘Round About the Mountain’. 
Jeanne Conard Jones hails originally from Cincinatti, Ohio. She moved to Germany for 30 years of her life where 
she conducted choirs and regularly performed as a coloratura lyrical soprano soloist.  She is accompanied by Jobe 
Baker-Sullivan, a composer and local animateur who plays regularly at the Church venue on a Sunday. 
Jobe will also play a couple of numbers on our newly installed organ. 
Tickets (in advance): £7 or £20 Family ticket.  Doors open 7pm, Concert begins at 7.30pm 
Book in advance by contacting: 0121 3730069 or fr.simon.ellis@rcaob.org.uk.  Refreshments available 
 
COVID update 
New guidelines from the Bishops for parishes in this 'post-lockdown' world: 

• Hand sanitiser should remain available and its use be encouraged. 

• Good ventilation remains important. 

• Face masks continue to be worn. 

• Cleaning of churches once a day is sufficient   

• Church capacity can be increased up to 50% of capacity. 1m social distancing still applies. 

• Indoor, congregational singing remains prohibited although small group singing is allowed, if essential, 
limited to groups of no more than 6. 

• Church allowed to be open during the day for prayer 
Acts of Worship   
Stewards required only for Sunday Mass  

• Track and trace methods should be available. 

• The sign of peace remains suspended. 

• Holy Communion remains under one kind.  Communion on the tongue allowed, but those who wish to 
receive in that way should wait until the end of communion and hands should be sanitised. 

• Concelebration allowed subject to guidelines. 

• Offertory collections may resume but not by passing around. 
  

• Baptisms – 30 people at a stand-alone celebration. 
  

• Confirmation – capacity of church. 
  

• Marriage – 30 people. 
  

• Funerals – capacity of church. 
  
Home Visits – these are allowed but only two visits per Extraordinary Minister per day. 
 
Prayer Intentions for the month of May 

30/05/21 - “We pray for our Government, that their ability to support pregnant women would increase and that 
they would anchor themselves on the desire to protect all human life. Lord hear us” 
 
Summer Internship 
Bishop Challoner TSA is currently offering a paid Summer Internship starting on 14th June for 4 weeks for 
undergraduates in any year of their Maths or Physics degree. 
A chance to see what is involved in a teaching career and broaden experience in an exciting and rewarding 
profession.  Online delivery with a few days in a school. 
See www.bctsa.org for details, or email teachingschool@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk. 
 
Food Parcels: for those in need are available from The Active Well-Being Society on 0121 7287030. 
 
 

The parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No. 234216 
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